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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 20, 2007

TO: Honorable Patrick M. Rose, Chair, House Committee on Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB333 by Herrero (Relating to requiring posting of certain information regarding nursing 
homes and related institutions on the Department of Aging and Disability Services website.), 
As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 242.042, Health and Safety Code, to add Subsection (e) to require the 
Department of Aging and Disability Services (DADS) to post detailed compliance information 
regarding each institution licensed by the department. The department shall update the website once a 
month to provide the most current compliance information.  The information that an institution is 
required to make accessible by subsection (c) shall also be included.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 539 Aging and Disability Services, Department of
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